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Comments: This act may prove to remove climbing in some areas, which is often not good. As a amatuer

climber, I look forward to climbing these routes in the distant future. If the bolts are deemed damaging or

otherwise demanded to be removed, I will no longer be able to do some climbs. The system currently for

reviewing bolts works well. The climbing community has transformed itself with the clean climbing community,

and everyone looks to preserve the environment. We all try to climb responsibly, and continue to be stewards of

conservation. We are already responsible for our environment, and this act will not change the climbers mindset

of conservation. This will only put a bad taste in the mouth of climbers towards this agency. I say this as a avid

enjoyer of the NFS and NPS organizations and their message. Going through with this act would not give many

benefits, but have many consequences.


